
From: registrar
To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Thursday, September 23, 2021 5:39:00 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 9:00 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
SUBRAMANYA SASANK BOMMIREDDIPALLI

-- Phone --

-- Company --
ALPHA AI INC.

-- Address --

-- Comments --
DUE TO THE RECENT COVID-19 GLOBAL PANDEMIC, HOME OCCUPANTS AND SMALL BUSINESS
OWNERS LIKE ME ARE STRUGGLING TO STAY AFLOAT. PLEASE CONSIDER OUR PLEA TO NOT
INCREASE THE RATES IN THE IMMEDIATE FUTURE BUT PLEASE POSTPONE IT TO AT LEAST SIX
MONTHS TO A YEAR LATER. THANKS.

-- Attachment --




